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HB 2920       HOUSE COMMITTEE ON BUSINESS AND LABOR 

 

Support, and thank the legislature for taking up the issue of insurance companies 

discriminating against the insured while rating clients insurance premium that has 

nothing to do with actually driving a vehicle and the safety of the driver. 


